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Dear parents and carers, 
 
We were happy to welcome you all back after your Easter break and hope you 
had a relaxing and peaceful time with your families. It is now officially Eastertide-
do see the back of this newsletter to read ways to celebrate this time with your 
child. 
 
The start of term has been a positive one-starting with our family reading break-
fast on Wednesday-thanks to all who signed up and joined us and we look for-
ward to hosting another family event soon. Writing Family learning will take 

place this term-dates to follow. 
 
Please keep Friday 28th June in your diary-when we will be 
hosting our annual Multicultural Food and Family event. 
Looking forward to it already! 
 

 
We wish our 1 mile runners well on Satur-
day when we take part in the Mini Mara-
thon-finishing on the same famous finish 
line as Mr Esa when he completes the full 
26.2 miles on Sunday! 
 
If you’d like to run a little closer to home, 
do come and join us for the Run Battersea 
Run event in Battersea Park next Sunday 
28th April at 2pm-please register using the 
QR code on page 6 of this newsletter. 
 

Have a lovely weekend-running or not! 
 



Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is TRUST 

 

“It is important to have friends we can trust, but it is essential to trust the Lord 

who never lets us down. This is the key to success in life” 

Pope Francis 

Dates for your Diary 

26th April - Y2 on Great Fire Of London Walking Tour 

29th April– Class photos  

30th April—Y3, Y4 and Y5  to Royal Academy of Dance 

1st May - EYFS Learn to Love to Read sessions start 

2nd May - Y5 class assembly at 9am 

13th—17th May - KS2 SATs 

17th May - Y6 TFL Workshop 

20th—24th May - KS1 optional SATs 

27th—31st May - Half term 

Monday 3rd June– INSET day  

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed 

and sowed it in his field. Indeed the 

seed is smaller than all other seeds 

but when it is grown, it is greater than 

the herbs, and becomes a tree, so 

that the birds of the air come and 

lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

Food Collection  

 

We are very lucky to still be working 

with City Harvest, they donate a huge 

amount of food to us every week and 

that enables us to offer our food 

bank.  

Please pop down every Tuesday from 

3:15pm to see what we have on offer! 



 

KS1 and KS2 Maths  

Challenge! 

KS1 challenge  

KS2 challenge 





 





 





 

Due to a recent surge in Measles cases in       

London, we have been asked to share the        

following information. 





 



 



 



 

April 2024 

 

It’s officially Eastertide - a time for rejoicing! This significant season is the longest 

time of celebration in the Church’s calendar (50 days!) because of the great news 

that Jesus has risen! 

 

In times when the news of our world is not always so good, Eastertide gives us a 

bigger perspective. This Good News is at the heart of all our resources and is par-

ticularly highlighted as we enter this summer term.  

 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in school 

throughout April and suggests ways for you to engage with them about it. We 

hope it is a useful resource for your family prayer time.  

 

Alleluia! 

Throughout the first half of the summer term, children will be introduced to Ten 

Ten’s Gospel Acclamation where they will learn and sing along to the ‘Alleluia’. 

As St Pope John Paul II said, “We are an Easter people and Alleluia is our song!” 

Alleluia means ‘Praise the Lord!’ and Eastertide is the perfect time to bring our 

praises to God through this response, typically sung in the Gospel Acclamation.   

Why not listen and learn the ‘Alleluia’ with your child/ren and make time to thank 

God for what He is doing in your family’s life?  

With your child, why don’t you… 

Investigate where people ‘Praise the Lord’ in the Bible and discuss what prais-

ing God looks and sounds like. You might like to start with Psalm 150.  

 

Choose a time each week as a family to share something you are thankful for. 

You could even sing the Alleluia once everyone has shared to give thanks to 

God for these things.  

 

To read the April 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+150&version=NRSVACE
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

